

Creating Community, Enhancing Health, Inspiring Play since 1959

SPECIAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that the Board of Directors of Foothills Park & Recreation District has cancelled their regular board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 23, 2024.

The next regular board meeting will be held at 6pm on Tuesday, January 30, 2024 at Peak Community and Wellness Center, 6612 South Ward Street, Littleton, Colorado.

Gina M. Writz, Secretary

Individuals who require special accommodation to attend and/or participate in this meeting should call the Foothills Park & Recreation District Office at 303.409.2108 to advise of their specific need(s) at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.